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Thursday 25th August 2022 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Thank you to those parents/carers who took the time to complete the recent questionnaire 
regarding the Year 2 residential.  
 

We are excited to offer your child a two-night stay at Kingswood Outdoor Centre in Staffordshire in 
February 2023.  The cost of the visit will be £115 for the two nights. If you wish for your child to 
attend, please return the slip at the bottom of this letter along with a non-refundable minimum 
deposit of £10 by Friday 16th September 2022, to secure your child’s place. All deposit payments are 
to be paid via ParentPay. 
 

Place of visit: Kingswood Outdoor Centre, Staffordshire 
 

Date(s): Monday 13th February to Wednesday 15th February (please note the date change from the 
original letter) 
 

Type of activities: Please take a look at their website; 
https://www.kingswood.co.uk/locations/staffordshire 
  

Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs C Gibbins 
Head of School 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Year 2 Residential- Kingswood 
Monday 13th February to Wednesday 15th February 

 
 

Child’s Name:  _______________________________ Class: _______________  
 

My child is not interested in attending Kingswood Outdoor Centre 
 

My child would like to attend the Kingswood Residential and I have paid a minimum deposit 
of £10 via ParentPay. 
 
 

Signed:   _______________________ Parent/Guardian             Date: _________________ 
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